
 

 

CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING 
March 17, 2014 

Peter Bergin was elected Chairmen of the Cemetery Trustees until March 2015. 
This meeting was called to order by Chairman Peter Bergin at 7:35 am. In attendance; Trustees 
Peter Bergin, Bill Belvin and Marie Grella, Bruce Berry, DPW Director, and Perry Day, Building and 
Ground Foreman.  
 
Minutes of February 7, 2014: Marie Grella made a motion to approve the minutes as submitted, 
seconded by Bill Belvin, motion passed.  
 
The election results of March 11, 2014 were reviewed with the expectations of moving forward with 
the Cy-Pres process for the creation of Forestview Cemetery.  Proper notification will be required to 
the Board of Selectman for the removed of existing equipment at Cemetery Fields.  
 
The Cemetery Trustees and the Trustees of the Trust Funds will meet Tuesday March 18, 2013 with 
the Board of Selectman’s at the Selectman’s invitation, to discuss the reconciliation of past 
accounting of revenue generated by cemetery operations between various Town and Cemetery 
Trust accounts. 
 
The current status of the 2014 Cemetery expense budget was presented by Bruce Berry and 
discussed. 
 
The mapping proposal prepared by HMIS was assigned to Trustee Bill Belvin for further investigation 
and developments 
 
The next meeting of the Cemetery Trustees will be Monday April 7, 2014 at 7:30am. 
 
Peter Bergin made a motion to adjourn at 8;50am, seconded by Marie, motion passes, meeting 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
William S. Belvin 
  


